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Dear Jack,

lany thanks for your letter
of November 8th. I think it would be a
very good plan if you looked up Tibbetts
at Harvaerd end had & talk with him. You
should perhaps also try to see Ordway
(his full name is J. A. Ordway, 2nd, and
his address Elliott H 53, Cambridge,
Massachusetts), who originated the
whole idea. I enclose a copy of a letter
which I have written to Ordway, from which
you will see that the progress recently
made has not been particularly rapid. I
am trying to ginger it up.

Yours sver,

W. G. Hayter.

Jde W. Wheeler-Bennett, Esq.,

The Eritish Press Service,

30,

Rockefeller Plaza,
New York City.
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